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To Our Dear Parish School Families, 

 

Greetings on behalf of our parish community! 

 

 As Advent and Christmas approach, we look forward to your families joining us in 

our liturgical celebrations.  

 

We would like to thank you for your prayers, generosity and support throughout the 

year, especially those families who have chosen to  prepare their children for the 

sacraments of initiation at our church. 

 

This year for the first time, our Parish will be holding a Parish Fair and we invite you, 

your family, and friends to attend and celebrate the anticipation of Christmas at this 

wonderful social event.  

 

The Parish Fair will take place on Saturday 16th December 2017 from 10am-4pm at 

the Mary Immaculate Parish School Grounds. 125 Bariner Drive Quakers Hill. 

 

There will be rides, stalls, delicious food and entertainment. 

 

All funds raised at this event will go towards the much-needed renovations of our 

church to cater for our growing parish community. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Yours In Christ, 
 
 
 

3Rev Roberto Ruben Elago, MSP 

Parish Priest Quakers Hill-Schofields 
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